WALLER COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT

AGRICULTURAL ALERT

It has been brought to the attention of the Waller County Appraisal
District that many property owners are concerned about the possibility
of losing their agricultural special use valuation, The district is aware of
the extreme drought conditions and the effect it is having on the
agricultural community. The appraisal district wants to assure the
property owners that they will not lose their agricultural valuation due
"to the drought. The district understands the possibility of no
agricultural production on the property and the possible liquidation of

livestock.

When the district asks you to refile, the Waller County Appraisal District
will take into consideration the extreme conditions of 2011.




